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Happy New Year! 
 
As I am writing this I can hardly believe that my reign 
is almost over. The older I get the faster time flies by. 
We had a very busy and productive fall and as you 
know a very early snowy winter! 
 
In October we had our card party and boutique. It was 
well attended and everyone had a great time. Thank 
you to those who worked hard to make it a success. 
Special thanks to Tina Dobbs, Judy Palmer and 
Shirley Sheets. 

 

Queen’s Message  

 

Special Interest 

Articles: 

 
• Queen’s Message 
 
• Pr. Royal Message         
 
• Pr. Tirzah Message 
 
• Pr. Badoura          

 Message 
 
 
 
 
 Several of us attended the Supreme Queen Official Visits in other temples. 

It was a privilege to be at the presentation of the latest Million Dollar plaque 
at Lexington, KY Hospital. It was my first visit to a Shriners Hospitals for 
Children ® and it truly blew me away. All of you need to visit one of the 
hospitals so that you can see what is being done with the money that we 
work so hard for and the donations that you contribute. 
 
The Sunset Sprint was on Sunday after I visited Lexington. I will have to 
admit that I was seeing dollar signs as each entrant signed in. We gave the 
entire profit to the Daughters of the Nile Foundation to celebrate the 100th 
year of the Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile. Thanks to Penny Eades 
for chairing this event and to all who assisted. 
 
On November 3, 2013 we celebrated our 100th year with a potluck carry-in. 
The food was delicious and the Nile Trivia game was super fun and 
enlightening. Who knew that the bra was invented the same year the 
Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile began? 
 
Supreme Queen, Margaret Ann Risk’s Official Visit was canceled due to the 
winter storm and has been rescheduled for Thursday March 6, 2014 at the 
Scottish Rite. Please join us for our Ceremonial and Banquet for the 
Supreme Queen’s Official Visitation. See page 16 in this newsletter for 
additional information. Also, information regarding Neith Temple No. 80’s 
Supreme Queen Banquet and Ceremonial is on page 16. 
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Queen’s Message, continued 

                                                              PPPPPPPPrrrrrrrriiiiiiiinnnnnnnncccccccceeeeeeeessssssssssssssss        RRRRRRRRooooooooyyyyyyyyaaaaaaaallllllll,,,,,,,,                
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        JJJJJJJJaaaaaaaannnnnnnnAAAAAAAAkkkkkkkkeeeeeeeerrrrrrrrssssssss--------DDDDDDDDuuuuuuuuBBBBBBBBooooooooiiiiiiiissssssss                                                        
        
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a Merry Christmas. According to the philosopher, 
Aristotle, we have three kinds of friends: perfect friends (those who strive to maintain a virtuous life 
like us), useful friends (those who have talents that are useful to us and fun friends (the life of the 
party). In Nile, I find many fill all three of these categories. The perfect friends will be open and honest 
in a loving way. They are also there when we need help. They are also some of the most fun women 
I know. We have lost a few of our Nile members this past year, but that does not mean they are 
forgotten. Their memories are always with us. 

 
As we began 2014, we have new opportunities to meet new friends. We have a story to tell of 

the past history and as we speak, a chapter is emerging.  
 

Come to our Stated Sessions and events, renew old friendships and make new ones. Keep our 
temple alive! 
 

Pr. Royal, Jan Akers-Du Bois   812-568-6467 

 
     

 

Due to the weather the Princeton Nile Club Christmas Cookie exchange had to be canceled in 
December. 
 
Also, in December the Patrol hosted a very elegant Christmas party following Stated Session, and 
a wonderful time was had by all. 
 
Our last fundraiser from our Ways & Means will be on February 8, 2014, on the second floor of 
Hadi. It will be a dinner auction. Please see the Ways & Means article in this newsletter for further 
details. Donations for the auction will be appreciated. 
 
Remember that this temple belongs to all of us and we all need to help to keep it open. Looking 
forward to seeing everyone at our Monday, February 3rd Stated Session. 
 
I hope that all of you have a very prosperous and happy 2014.  Thank you for your support in 2013. 
 
 
Sparkles of Nile Love,  

Queen Marian Trapp 
812-453-2487 
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Hugs to all, 

I hope that each of you had a friend - and family - filled holiday. I want to thank you for your 
generosity! We collected over $450.00 in gift cards for the St. Louis Hospital. Our sewing group 
continues to amaze me with their commitment to providing items for the hospital. Ladies you are 
appreciated very much.  
 
In February we will be collecting disposable cameras. You can always send deodorants, and 
toothpaste/toothbrush sets. 
 
The New Year brings with it the excitement of new endeavors, new friendships, and new challenges. 
I hope each one of you is looking forward to our 2014 Nile adventure. Each year I add my time in the 
Nile, simply shows me how fortunate I am to be a part of our great organization. 
 

Nile love, Pr. Tirzah, Tina Dobbs 812-589-7788 

                        Princess Princess Princess Princess TirzahTirzahTirzahTirzah, Tina, Tina, Tina, Tina        DobbsDobbsDobbsDobbs    
 

 

           “Life is either a daring adventure or nothing at all.” 

            Helen Keller, The Open Door 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ladies, 
As I begin a new year, I often find myself reflecting on the events that have 
happened in the past and my hopes for the future. What a year 2013 was for all of 
us, really! We lost loved ones, sisters and friends and yet find comfort in knowing 
they are at peace; we will see them again anew! So as we begin 2014 together in 
sisterhood, I hope to focus more on the blessings in my life, to pray more often in 
humble gratitude, and to reach others where they are. I know there will be times 
when I fail, when I am overwhelmed by the tasks in front of me. But, I hope this 
focus will remain deep within me, grounding me, guiding me on my path. Wishing 
you all a very Happy New Year; may you all cherish the many blessings afforded 
you! 
Nile love, 
Princess Badoura, Jennifer Nance, 812-449-2405 

 

Princess Badoura 
                    Jennifer Nance 
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Isis Temple No. 41 

Queen of Hearts Dinner and Auctions 

February 8th, 2014 
At Hadi Temple 

Social Hour 6:00 to 6:30 pm 

Dessert Auction 6:45pm, Silent Auction  

Dinner 7:00 pm - Mexican, Italian and Potato Bar 

$19.00 per person 

Join us for an evening of fun. Dress like your favorite 

Alice in Wonderland Character. You might win a prize! 

Send reservation and payment to PQ Karla Goff by 02/01/14 

1301 Plaza Dr., Evansville, IN 47715.  

    __________________________________________ 

 

Name __________________________________________# Attending_______________ 

 

Would you like to reserve a table for 8?   Yes____ No____ 

 

Names of guests at your table_________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 
40% of proceeds from silent auction will be donated to DON Foundation 
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February 2014February 2014February 2014February 2014     
 02/03/14    7:00 pm         Stated Session (Hadi Shrine) 
 02/08/14    6:30 pm         Nile Casino Night and Auction 
 02/12/14    6:30 pm        Nile 101 Class 
 

March 2014March 2014March 2014March 2014 
 03/03/14    7:00 pm  Stated Session with Election of Officers 
 03/06/14    5:30 pm        Ceremonial Banquet (Scottish Rite) 
 03/06/14    7:00 pm  Ceremonial (Scottish Rite) 
 03/12/14    6:30 pm  Nile 101 Class 
 03/21/14    5:30 pm  Units Rehearsal     (Scottish Rite) 
 03/21/14    7:00 pm  Officers Rehearsal (Scottish Rite) 
 03/22/14    2:00 pm  Nile Installation of Officers (Scottish Rite) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

               Princeton Nile Club                                
 
 2014 Meetings:               R’Z’s Restaurant in Princeton, IN.  

          At Noon 
         
   April 8th – June 10th – September 9th – December 9th 
                
       Carpooling available, contact Pr. Royal Jan Akers-DuBois 812-568-6467 
 

 

   Isis Isis Isis Isis Temple NTemple NTemple NTemple No. 41 Calendar 2014o. 41 Calendar 2014o. 41 Calendar 2014o. 41 Calendar 2014    

 
Running water does not flow back, 
neither does your life. 
                     Enjoy yours! 
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A very special Thank You to all of 
our ladies that help with our Sewing 
and Quilting group.  

Reminder that we meet each 
Monday at 9:00 AM on the second 
floor of Hadi. If you can’t join us, 
please stop by and pick up an item 
to take home to work on. Or just 
stop by and have lunch with us. 

If you would like to donate items for 
our sewing and quilting group, 
please contact me. 

 

 

             Pr. Donna Duncan   

                    812- 477-1777 

 

 
 

Note from Pr. Chaplain 
Sharon Harbison 

 

Now is the time for a new beginning 
 
Now is the time for a new beginning. Ridding ourselves of all doubts and fears. 
Time to move on with faith and courage, time to let go of all grieving and tears. 
We seek new paths with great joy and daring. Talents and gifts we are sure to find. 
We help others who need compassion. Negative thoughts are now all left behind. 
God is our refuge. The Spirit will lead us, and every stress will not disappear. All is 
replaced with love and believing. God’s holy word does not make everything clear. 
Now is the time for a new beginning, knowing through faith all things we can do. 
No longer burdened with pain and sorrow, Jesus, our Savior, has made all things 
new. 
Wishing all a blessed New Year. 
 
Pr. Chaplain, Sharon Harbison  
812-518-4175 
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                      Hope your holidays were merry and bright. 

                        

 

Join us for our final Ways and Means fundraiser for Queen Marian’s year. 

Mark your calendar; this will be a fun event!!! 

 

                      February 8, 2014- Queen of Hearts Dinner and Auction 
We need donations for the auction. Please contact me at the following number if you have 

item(s) to donate. 

 

Please call Karla Goff,   W & M Chairman, 812-401-6455 or 812-205-8552 

We appreciate your participation and support. 
Karla Goff, PQ 
Ways & Means Chairman. 
 

 

 

  
 

ISIS TEMPLE No.41 WEBSITE NEWS 
 
Isis Temple No.41 website at: www.isis41don.com 
 
 
The Isis Temple No. 41 website will be beaming with information, new photos, and a 2014 
calendar by the time you read this. 
There are over 25 pages to explore as you click on the navigation chart. Pages are there 
for you at the stroke of your fingertips. 
Just type in isis41don.com and explore the site, day or night. 
“Happy Cruising” 
 
             Nile Love,            
 Pr. Susan Reynolds, webmaster 
       812-453-4931 
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Princess Recorder 

                 Jerry Brenner 

    Have you moved, changed your telephone number or email   

    address?   Please contact me.   

                                    Sorry to report that we still have  several that not paid their     
              2013 dues. Not sure ckeck the year on your dues card. 

                                                   Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner       

8116 Old Boonville Hwy   

Evansville, IN 47715  
 
(812) 319-9310  New phone number 
Mamaw7276@gmail.com     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

           Isis Temple 2013 Rosters Isis Temple 2013 Rosters Isis Temple 2013 Rosters Isis Temple 2013 Rosters AAAAvailablvailablvailablvailableeee    
    

New rosters available April 1, 2014. If you would like to 
have one mailed to you please send $1.00 for postage 

along with your name and address to:   
                                      Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner 

8116 Old Boonville Hwy             
Evansville, IN 47715 (812) 319-9310 
Mamaw7276@gmail.com     

 

 Did you know Isis Temple had a choir?    
 (Organized in 1943)  

  Do you have an interest in being in a choir?  
  Contact, Queen Marian Trapp at 812-453-2487 
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Did You Know?? 
           We now have Nile 101 Classes!!! 
  

o The second Wednesday of each month at 6:30 pm on the second floor of Hadi. 
The next class is February 12th at 6:30 pm, hosted by PQ, Jan Slifer. 

  
o Come and join us and learn more about Daughters of the Nile and Isis Temple. 

  
o Daughters of the Nile is an international fraternal organization for women 18 

years or older, who are related by birth or marriage to a Shriner, Master 
Mason, or Daughter of the Nile or is a majority member in Good Standing of a 
Masonic–related organization for girls. Do you know someone who meets 
these criteria? Contact us for proposals for membership. We can’t grow without 
your help! 
 

o Shriners Hospitals for Children® is a network of 22 hospitals throughout the 
United States, Canada and Mexico that provides pediatric care for specialty 
areas of orthopedics, burns, spinal cord injuries, and cleft lip and palate, 
regardless of the patients’ ability to pay. 

 

o Each year members of Daughters of the Nile give generously of their time and 
talents to the hospitals by providing more than 150,000 volunteer hours at the 
Shriners Hospitals for Children®. In addition, they sew clothing and quilts, and 
provide toys, book, games and other educational and recreational items with 
an annual value well over $900,000. 

 
o For more information attend a Nile 101 Class  

Contact PQ Nancy Markham 812-909-2090 ~ PQ Jan Slifer 812-479-3865   

             

            WORKING TOGETHER FOR THE CHILDREN 

 

 

Membership begins with me! 
                 

 

You can help support Isis Temple;  

          Remember membership begins with _ _ 
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   Foundation News  

 Linda Trible, PQ 

    President, Daughters of the Nile Foundation 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
News from the Foundation 

Linda Trible, President 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to the Daughters of the Nile Foundation in 2013! We sold out 
of the holiday cards, the My Gift Program items have been extremely popular, and the Love for the 
Children Tour has exceeded all expectations. The members of Isis Temple are always generous in 
giving to our philanthropy, and I thank each and every one of you. It is too early to tell what the 
overall donation will be to Shriners Hospitals for Children® for 2013, but the patients and their 
families’ thank you for each dollar given. 
 
The next year will bring exciting news, as work continues on the new hospital in St. Louis, and as 
work gets underway in Lexington. Daughters of the Nile Foundation will be prominently recognized 
in each of these hospitals under the new donor recognition program implemented by Shriners 
Hospitals for Children®. Public areas in both hospitals will have specific areas named for the 
Daughters of the Nile in recognition of our nearly $52 million contribution to patient care since our 
beginning. Negotiations are also underway to see if we can find a way for Daughters of the Nile to 
cover patients’ insurance deductibles and co-payment for their treatment. This will be tremendous 
help to the children and their families, and will serve as yet another way we can help. 
 
As members of Daughters of the Nile, we work hard to raise money for our temples and for the 
Foundation. I am proud to be a member of this organization, and in particular, a member of Isis 
Temple No. 41. If you have not visited a hospital recently, I encourage you to do so. We recently 
placed a second gold plaque at the hospital in Lexington; Isis Temple was well represented, and 
the members who toured the hospital were so impressed. Miracles really do happen every day at 
Shriners Hospitals for Children®, and you are part of the reason. 
 
On behalf of the Foundation Board of Directors, I wish each of you a safe, healthy, and happy 
2014. Thank you for all you do to help the children. 
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                                 NOW Certificates available now 

 
 
  
It is with great pleasure that the Daughters of the Nile Foundation introduces the 
Official NOW Certificates. This certificate is similar to the Stepping Stones to Happiness 
Certificate which has benefited the Convalescent Endowment Fund. The NOW certificate 
will Benefit the Convalescent Relief Account and can be purchased in the same way as the  
Stepping Stone to Happiness. For a donation of $25.00, they are both In Honor of and In Memory  
of NOW certificates. Order your NOW at www.donfdn.org or from your Princess Recorder 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

     Daughters of the Nile ~ RitDaughters of the Nile ~ RitDaughters of the Nile ~ RitDaughters of the Nile ~ Ritualsualsualsuals    
Do you have an old Do you have an old Do you have an old Do you have an old ritual? Aritual? Aritual? Aritual? A    ritual that you no ritual that you no ritual that you no ritual that you no 
longer use? longer use? longer use? longer use?     One that you would like to donate? One that you would like to donate? One that you would like to donate? One that you would like to donate?     
Or would you like to order a new ritual?  Or would you like to order a new ritual?  Or would you like to order a new ritual?  Or would you like to order a new ritual?      
    
Please contact Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner at Please contact Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner at Please contact Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner at Please contact Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner at 812812812812----319319319319----9310.9310.9310.9310.    
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        Isis Temple Past Queens 
            Next Meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room at 7:00 PM 

     Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except June, July & August 

     Hope to see all Past Queens at our next meeting February 17th    

 

   Please contact PQ Tiffany Ball, President of the Past Queens Club  

   812-431-4909.                

                                    

 
 

 

 

         Pauline Ashby 
         Queen, 1962 

          Louise Gunther 
            Queen, 1963 

              Nelle Blood 
              Queen, 1964 

     ISIS TEMPLE PAST QUEENS 
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Isis Temple Patrol  

Happy New Year, from the Isis Temple Patrol 

We enjoyed the Christmas party after the December Stated          

Session, and we were delighted to spend time with those in                

attendance. 

The Patrol Christmas party was held at the Kennel Club on December 9
th

. The weather 

affected attendance. Thank you to Queen Marian who attended and made it through the ice 

and snow. We had a very enjoyable evening. 

We extend an invitation to our Nile members who would be interested in becoming active in 

a unit to contact us. Meetings are the second Monday at 7:00 pm. If you would like more 

information please contact me 812-205-8552 or 401-6455 

PQ, Karla Goff  Captain 

 

 

The Dancers and Pageantry enjoyed Queen Marian’s  
presence at our Christmas Party.  
 
Thanks to everyone who bought Pecans from the Dancers  
and Pageantry. We still have a few left to sell. If you are 
interested please call Kathy Widick 812-473-0462. 
 

The Isis Temple Dancers and Pageantry unit meets on the  
third Monday of each month except June, July, and August.  
We meet on the second floor of  Hadi, at 6:00PM.  We would 
like to invite anyone wanting to learn more about our group or wanting to join to attend any of our 
meetings. Everyone is welcome. 
 
We are proud to be the official unit in 2014. We will be traveling to Omaha, Nebraska in June of 
2014 to represent Isis Temple at Supreme Session. 
 
President, Kathy Widick  
812-473-0452. 
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Nile Egyptian Band                             
 

Happy New Year to All! 

This year has flown by; actually, they all seem to be going by 

pretty fast. Must be something to do with my age? 

 

Hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and wish each and                                                       

every one of you a fantastic 2014.   

 

Don’t forget to get your tickets for our “Queen of Hearts Dinner and Silent Auction” to be held on 

February 8th. 

 

On a personal note, I want to thank everyone for their care and concern as I journeyed through some 

health issues. 

President: Sandy Shafer, JPQ 812-473-3744    

Director: Shirley Sheets,    PQ 812-867-7964 

 

Patrol – 2
nd 

 Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Captain: PQ Karla Goff             

(812) 401-6455 

 

Dancers – 3
rd

  Monday – 6:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

 Pr. PQ, Kathy Widick         
(812)-473-0452 
 

Band – 4
th
  Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director:  PQ Shirley Sheets             

(812) 867-7964 

 

                                                   UNITS INFORMATION 
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Nile Christmas Party   
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                                        Supreme Queen, Margaret Ann Supreme Queen, Margaret Ann Supreme Queen, Margaret Ann Supreme Queen, Margaret Ann 
RiskRiskRiskRisk    

 

    You are cordially invited to attend the official visit  
      of Supreme Queen, Margaret Ann Risk at the  
     Isis Temple No. 41 Banquet and Ceremonial on   
     March 6, 2014 to be held  at the Scottish Rite, 203    
     Chestnut Street,Evansville, IN. 
 

 Banquet  $30.00 at 5:30pm Ceremonial, immediately following 
 

       Please RSVP to attend the Isis Temple banquet with    
       Pr. Royal Jan-Akers Dubois at (812)568-6467 

                                            Neith Temple No. 80 at Madisonville, KY will have their Neith Temple No. 80 at Madisonville, KY will have their Neith Temple No. 80 at Madisonville, KY will have their Neith Temple No. 80 at Madisonville, KY will have their             
                                            Ceremonial andCeremonial andCeremonial andCeremonial and    BanBanBanBanquet oquet oquet oquet on Friday, n Friday, n Friday, n Friday, March 7, 2014.March 7, 2014.March 7, 2014.March 7, 2014.        
                                                                            Banquet at 6:00 pm ~ Ceremonial 7:30 pmBanquet at 6:00 pm ~ Ceremonial 7:30 pmBanquet at 6:00 pm ~ Ceremonial 7:30 pmBanquet at 6:00 pm ~ Ceremonial 7:30 pm    
                        Please Please Please Please contact Rubycontact Rubycontact Rubycontact Ruby    DauDauDauDaugggghhhhertyertyertyerty    at (270) 999at (270) 999at (270) 999at (270) 999----1496 1496 1496 1496 to RSVP for to RSVP for to RSVP for to RSVP for             
                        Neith TemplesNeith TemplesNeith TemplesNeith Temples    Banquet.Banquet.Banquet.Banquet.            $20.00 ~ Banquet$20.00 ~ Banquet$20.00 ~ Banquet$20.00 ~ Banquet    
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Isis Temple No. 41 
Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner 

8116 Old Boonville Hwy 
Evansville, IN 47715 

Mamaw7276@gmail.com 
PHONE: 

(812)  319-9310 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.isis41don.com 

 

  ISIS TEMPLE NO. 41 
  8116 Old Boonville Hwy 
  Evansville, IN 47715 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 

 

 

We have a new email address 

no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
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U.S. Postage 
    PAID 
Evansville, Indiana 
Permit No. 1582  
 

 

 
 

No.41isistemple 


